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ENROLLMENT AT FLORIDA PRIVATE SCHOOLS BY STUDENTS DISPLACED 

BY HURRICANE KATRINA 
 
 
As a result of the devastating effects of Hurricane Katrina, students and their parents 
from other states have evacuated to Florida and wish to attend private schools while they 
are forced to reside in this state temporarily.  Many of these students lack the required 
records to enroll either because such records were left behind in haste or destroyed. 
 
Therefore, to the extent such records are unavailable as a result of Hurricane Katrina, 
Sections 1002.42(5) and (6), Florida Statutes, are waived to allow private schools to 
expeditiously enroll such students.  Any student admitted to a private school as a result of 
this waiver shall have such waiver noted in their record by the admitting school.  Such 
statutes shall be waived for initial enrollment for the duration of Executive Order 05-176, 
which will expire on October 23, 2005, and any extensions or modifications thereof. 
 

 


